
Friday 13th October 2023 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
Thank you for your support with Spanish Day yesterday - it 

was fantastic to walk around school and hear how enthusiastic 

the pupils were to learn about different Spanish speaking   

countries around the world.  The Spanish themed lunch was 

very well received - especially the churros! 

Earlier this week, our Year 5 and 6 girls football team played 

two matches against Ings Primary School.  We were delighted  

with their performances and the results winning the first match 

2--0 and the second 7-0. 

Use the QR code to access our X page to see the Art work of 

portraits our pupils will be producing during Art week next 

week. 

Miss Pitts,  

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

96.23% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

1KR 

98.22% 

 

KS2  

6BA 

98.86% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TH 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Each week we will be sharing the 

fact of the week for the school. 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

2x9 =18    18÷2=9 

9x2=18     18÷9=2 

Reading Corner 

Year 3 are taking part in an exciting visit to Hull New Theatre for a   
vibrant event with acclaimed author and illustrator Alexis Dea-
con. Every child attending will receive a free book!   

The importance of reading to your children 

Research shows how many words children will hear if they are read to, by the time they are 5 
years old. 

If your child is never read to, 4,662 words. 

If your child is read to 1-2 times per week 63,570 words. 

If your child is read to 3-5 time per week 169,520 words. 

If your child is read to daily 296,660 words. 

If your child is read 5 books a day 1,483,399 words. 

Thank you for attending this month's book swap - this is a great start in getting children     
reading at home. 

The next book swap will be Thursday 9th November. 

Show Racism the Red 

Card Day 

Friday 20th October 2023 is 

Show Racism the Red Card 

Day. 

We would like pupils to come 

dressed in red for the day. 

During the day the pupils will 

find out the importance of 

wearing red and the            

significance of the day. 

End of half term 

 

This half term ends at 1.50pm on 

Thursday 26th October 2023.   

For those pupils in Thursday      

afternoon club - the half term ends 

at 3.30pm on Thursday 26th      

October 2023. 

We return to school on Monday 6th 

November 2023.  Doors open at 

8.40am. 

Harvest Festival - Tuesday 17th October 

2023 

We would greatly appreciate any donations of 

canned food including fruit and vegetables, tinned 

tuna, tins of soup and beans, rice including      

microwave rice, pasta, cereals, coffee, tea, sugar 

and long-life milk. The collection will take place 

on Tuesday 17th October 2023 with boxes at all 

entrance doors for your donations. The food will 

be donated to the food bank at our local church St 

Philips, to help our local community.  

Thank you in advance for your support in this. 


